
New Special Diets Procedure 

At Edwards and Ward, we take great pride in our special diets process and 
continually strive to make it as simple and inclusive as possible to help us 
ensure that all children can be fed safely and effectively. We are therefore 
delighted to announce that we have taken our special diets registration 
form online. This can be found on our website along with a full list of FAQs 
and contact information for our Special Diets Team.

https://edwardsandward.co.uk/special-diets/

Please note that registrations are only necessary for children who have 
dietary requirements due to allergies or medical conditions, or for those who 
would like to request a vegan menu. Children previously registered with us 
do not need to be registered again, the form is for new special diets 
requests only. 

Forms should be completed by the parents/carers of the child being 
registered. 

If there are any concerns about this, please contact our Special Diets Team 
at specialdiets@edwardsandward.co.uk for advice.
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